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McGuire Development launches new website
July 14, 2014 - Upstate New York

McGuire Development Company, a local commercial development, real estate consulting and
property management firm, has launched its new website at www.mcguiredevelopment.com.
With a new streamlined interface, users can easily find information about McGuire Development's
comprehensive real estate and development services, portfolio and listing information, as well as
project and client experiences and information about the company's expansion into other areas of
the U.S.
"We are thrilled to have our new website launch as it attractively showcases how our company has
grown over the last eight and a half years. The time and dedication our skilled team puts into every
facet of McGuire Development is now showcased visually for each of our current and prospective
clients to see," says Jim Dentinger, president of McGuire Development Company.
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